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INTERSECTION OF MIDDLETON RD. & ORCHARD AVE. 
To Have Temporary Lane Closures 

 
The intersection of Middleton Rd. & Orchard Ave. west of Nampa will have temporary lane 
closures between ten and eleven o’clock, Thursday morning, September 24th. The closures will 
allow engineers to collect data on below-ground utility lines.  This data will be used in design of 
an upcoming project to widen and signalize the intersection.  
 
The intersection will be open to traffic throughout the closures, but traffic will be reduced to a 
single lane and controlled by flaggers. 

 
 
 
 


